
State of Florida 

CAPITAL. CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHP 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 

DATE: September 14,2006 

TO: Blanca S. Bay& Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director 
Y=-+ FROM: Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist 111, Division of Competitive Markets & 4Jb 

Enforcement 

RE: Docket No. 060578-TI - Investigation and determination of appropriate method for 
refunding apparent overcharges by Bell Atlantic Communications, Inc. d/b/a 
Verizon Long Distance due to overbilling on certain calling card calls. 

Please add the attached E-mail correspondence from Verizon Long Distance, clarifying 
its requested deadline to complete the refund and file its final refund report, to the subject docket 
file. 



rage I or L 

From: debora h. kampert@verizon .com [mailto:debora h. kampert@vedzo-n-~.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 13,2006 3:24 PM 

To: Melinda Watts 

Cc: deborah.kampert@ve 

Subject: Docket 060578 - VZLD 

n.com; Ray Kennedy; David Christian 

Debby B. Kampert 

Sr. Staff Consultant - Regulatory 

Verizon Communications (Florida) 

81 3-483-2531 voice 

81 3-227-9661 fax 

de bora h . kam pe rt@ve rizon . com 

The information contained in this message and any attachment may be proprietary and 
confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or 
agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this communication in error, please notify me immediately by replying to this 

9/13/2006 



message and deleting it and all copies and backups thereof. Thank you. 

911 3/2006 


